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What New Jersey Employers Need to Know about Enforceability
of Arbitration Agreements
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The New Jersey Supreme Court ruled that state law ensures the enforceability of arbitration

agreements with transportation workers despite a recent U.S. Supreme Court case that struck down

such an agreement under federal law. In his bylined article published by SHRM, Jim Sullivan

explained what New Jersey employers need to know about this latest development.

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).
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